
“Tom Tailor’s response”, 6 October 2023 

First of all, we want to point out that human rights are one of our key 

priorities and we as a company take our responsibility seriously. 

Secondly and with respect to Myanmar, we want to clarify that back in 

2022, we took the decision to exit the country and to not continue the 

production via our suppliers for the upcoming seasons. 

In fact the last production of TOM TAILOR garments has been 

completed in December 2022. Since then, no further production for TOM 

TAILOR took place in Myanmar. 

Before we onboard a new factory / supplier, a holistic screening takes 

place. One pre-condition to on-board a factory / supplier is the 

commitment to and signing of the amfori BSCI Code of Conduct and our 

Tom Tailor Social Compliance Manual and in addition a valid audit 

certificate has to be in place. And the audits have to renewed on a 

regular basis. 

For both factories -  for the time of production – we have valid audit 

reports available. 

As we don’t have a running production in Myanmar we will not 

investigate this process further. However, we highly appreciate the 

exchange with the Business & Human Rights Resource Centre and 

invite you to reach out in case any further concerns arise.  

 


